

2038 CARMEL ROAD P.O. BOX 808 MILLVILLE, NEW JERSEY 08332

> Phone: (856) 825-6810 Fax: (856) 327-4281

> > www.ccgcnj.org

Shlomo Greenzweig, Ex. Dir. Crossroads Partial Care Program 205 W. Parkway Egg Harbor Twp., NJ 08234 Andrea Bradway-Kuske P.O. Box 126 Fairton, NJ 08320

October 23, 2009

Dear Sir:

I have worked for the Cumberland County Guidance Center for over 12 years with the majority of this time in the PATH Program, (formerly known as the Homeless Mentally Ill Program).

Today I am retiring, but I wanted to take the time to express to you and your staff how much I think of the Crossroads Partial Care Program.

Over the years I have referred many individuals to your facility. I have watched these individuals make remarkable progress toward mental health recovery. Many of them were people with MICA issues. It made no difference what their problems were, they made improvement. Some individuals improved faster than others, however, if they were willing to "dig in" and work to get better, they did.

I came to refer to your program as a 1st choice for people who were appropriate. It has not mattered as to level of function because your program accommodated each one.

I would also like to express what a pleasure it has been to work with your qualified staff. They have always gone out of their way to work in concert with our case management efforts.

In my professional opinion, our program and yours have collaborated to help a large number of people rebuild their lives, and I wanted to state this clearly. Further, I have found I am not alone in this high opinion of your program. As I move among other mental health professionals I hear the same positive regard from others.

I trust that you will share the spirit, if not the content of this letter with your staff because they are doing such an excellent job of helping others.

Sincerely,

Andrea Bradway-Kuske, M.S. PATH Program Case Manager

Copy: Doug Reichert Michael Demarco Amer Ali